
 

 

 
 
 
South Ponte Vedra/Vilano Beach Restoration Projects and MSTU 
Community Meeting 
 
St. Johns County is hosting a community meeting at 6 p.m. on January 16 at the County Administration 
Building, 500 San Sebastian View, to discuss funding options for the South Ponte Vedra Beach and Vilano 
Beach restoration projects through potential Municipal Service Taxing Units (MSTUs). Information 
regarding both restoration projects and funding sources will be provided, and County staff and 
representatives from the Army Corps of Engineers will be available to answer any questions. For more 
information, please call 904.209.0259. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


